
India vs Sri Lanka Test series: PCA to allow spectators 

1 March 2022 

 

As per BCCI instructions and in line with the COVID-19 restrictions Punjab Cricket Association (PCA) 

will now be offering tickets (50% Stadium capacity ) for the First Test match between India and Sri 

Lanka to be held at PCA I.S .Bindra Stadium Mohali, from 4th to 8th March 2022. 

Informing the same Sh Rajinder Gupta President of PCA said that starting tomorrow Tickets will be 

sold by Paytm online. 


